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November 22 - Cameron Elementary School celebrated the end of the 1st trimester with a movie for all 
students at Lake 7 Theaters.  Students watched the movie, The Wild Robot.  Students also received a drink 
and popcorn to go along with the movie.  I would like to thank our elementary families and our PTO for 
sponsoring this movie. 
 
December 2 - Three students represented Cameron Elementary School during the Barron County Shop 
With A Cop event.  Students were chosen to go Christmas shopping with multiple officers from the 
Cameron Police Department and the Barron County Sheriff's office.  There was an allotted amount of 
money students were allowed to spend.  They needed to spend a portion on their family and there was some 
to spend on themselves.  Students met up at Farm and Fleet to complete their shopping and then ate dinner 
at Maranatha .  Our students had a great time, and I would like to thank our local law enforcement agencies 
for providing such a needed program.  
 
December 11 - District 4:30 Day.  Cameron Elementary teachers worked on Act 20 materials and 
preparations.  Intervention planning was one main topic.  There was also preparation for the official rollout 
of January 1, 2025.   
 
December 12 - The Cameron District administration team and school counselors met with the Barron 
County Health and Human Services team.  During this meeting we discussed families in our district and 
services either being given or recommended services. 
 
December 12 - The Cameron Elementary Christmas Program was held.  Our students were outstanding in 
their performance.  I would like to thank Mrs. Traicof-Stratioti and all the other staff members that helped 
make this a successful day.  I would like to thank our custodial department for making sure everything was 
set up. 
 
I would like to say thank you to our technology department.  They have worked very hard this year to 
support the elementary school.  They also have done an excellent job having our programs live streamed 
for people to watch from home.   
 
I would like to wish everyone a Happy Holidays.  Cameron Elementary School has a wonderful staff that 
are extremely dedicated. 
 
Upcoming Events 

● December 18    Current/Retired Staff Christmas Treat 
● December 19    All Aboard Christmas Program 
● December 20    Santa Send Off  - 1:45 p.m. 
● December 21-January 1  Christmas Break 
● January 2-31    K-4 - Fastbridge Testing 
● January 29    Grade Level Aimsweb Meetings 
● February 5    Elementary Inservice Day 
● February 6    Parent Teacher Conference  
● February 7    District Inservice Day 


